

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

1st December 2022



Dear parents and carers,

We would like to outline the following details with regards to this year's Christmas performances:

Classes	Date and Time	Details
Starfish,Minnows and Clownfish	Tuesday 13th December Doors open 1:40pm	Shine Star Shine Please follow this link to book your tickets: Booking Form EYFS children (Starfish & Minnows) will be asked to wear something festive. A letter will be coming separately for Clownfish children detailing their costumes. All costumes need to be in school for the Dress rehersal on Friday 9th December.
Seahorses, Sea Turtles, Cuttlefish, Orcas, Marlin and Dolphins	Wednesday 7th December 6.00p.m. at St Mary's Church, Rye – children need to be in the Church by 5.30p.m.	 A selection of Christmas songs and readings Please ensure children are smartly dressed in school uniform Children need to be at the church for 5.30p.m and should be collected at approximately 7.00p.m. Booking is not required for this performance We hope you will be able to stay and enjoy the event.

We hope you are able to join us, we are looking forward to sharing our Christmas performances with you.

Miss K Martin

& martin

Headteacher

